
DIRECTOR CHANGE 

Tirlán Co-operative Society Limited, is announcing the appointment of James Finn and James O’ 

Brien to its Board as Directors effective 10 May 2024. James Finn and James O’ Brien replace Pat 

Murphy and Paddy Whyte who have retired from the Board effective 9 May 2024.  

ENDS 

For enquiries please contact: Pat O’Keeffe, Tirlán pwokeeffe@tirlán.ie | +353 87 2414970 

 

 


